

Creating Great Communities for All

### **Chapter Officers**

Chance Sparks, AICP, CNU-A President 512.312.0084

# Chance.Sparks@freese.com

Heather Nick, AICP President-Elect 903-245-4459 hnick@tylertexas.com

Gary Mitchell, FAICP Treasurer (281) 721-4105

#### gary@kendigkeast.com>

Christina Sebastian, AICP Secretary 972.941.5760 christinas@plano.gov

Doug McDonald, AICP Past-President 214.801.7792

# president@apatexas.org

Lee Battle, AICP TML Affiliate 214-509-4163 lbattle@cityofallen.org

## **Executive Administrator**

Mike McAnelly, FAICP 9629 Fallbrook Drive Dallas, Texas 75243 214.850.9046 administrator@apatexas.org November 12, 2021

The Honorable George Fuller, Mayor City of McKinney 221 N. Tennessee Street McKinney, Texas 75069

Dear Mayor Fuller,

It is with great pleasure that the Texas Chapter of the American Planning Association presents a 2021 Certificate of Achievement for the Richard R. Lillie, FAICP Planning Excellence Program to the to the City of McKinney and its Planning Department. McKinney is one of only of 34 Texas cities to receive such recognition this year.

This Certificate is in recognition of the professional planning standards demonstrated by your planning staff and the support provided by your City Council and Planning Commission. More specifically, the City of McKinney meets the Chapter's goals for increasing awareness of professional planning in meeting a variety of professional requirements. Please share this award with your City Council, Planning Commission, and staff.

The Board of Directors and members of the APA Texas Chapter thank you for your continued support of your community's planning program.

With warmest regards,

Chance Sparks, AICP, CNU-A Chapter President, APA Texas Chapter

cc: Mike McAnelly, FAICP, Executive Administrator administrator@apatexas.org

APA Texas Chapter www.txplanning.org

The Texas Chapter of the American Planning Association is a 501(c)3 organization (23-7431522) as determined by the Internal Revenue Service. Gifts are tax deductible as allowed by law. Please consult your tax advisor for more information.